## California PBIS Coalition



August 10, 2020

Dear PBIS Colleague,

Congratulations!

On behalf of the California PBIS Coalition, we are pleased to recognize Tulare Union High School of the Tulare Joint Union High School District for its outstanding contribution of support and care during the unprecedented COVID-19 pandemic and resulting disruptions to school. Your heroic efforts to provide support of all kinds to California's students, families, and communities did not go unnoticed.

To acknowledge this honor, your school's name will be displayed on the California PBIS Coalition webpage. To view the full list of honored schools, please <u>click here</u>. Also included is an official electronic emblem which we encourage you to post on your school's website and in all staff email signatures to celebrate your success.

We sincerely appreciate your support and commitment to provide positive experiences to our students, families, and community. We thank you for sharing your story and encourage you to monitor social media and communications from the CPC as we look to highlight how the California PBIS community cares for its students and stakeholders. If you would prefer to opt-out of having the CPC, and its public sector partners, displaying your submitted articles on social media and/or in training materials, please let us know by emailing us <a href="here">here</a> by 8/28/2020.

Sincerely,

## The California PBIS Coalition

California PBIS Coalition

www.pbisca.org

Follow us on Twitter: @PBIS CA

Use **#PBISCA** when referencing your accomplishment!

## **CPC** Recognition Values

**Be Respectful**: Note that the CPC and it's Recognition System is run primarily by volunteers. All members of the CPC and all applying schools should use kind and professional communication.

Be Responsible: All members of the CPC and applying schools should ensure accurate data is used for recognition. All materials should be reviewed carefully and the level of recognition should match the data provided.

Be Awesome: Celebrate your hard work, enjoy the recognition process, and be inspired by the work of our PBIS community.